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NBTel Inc.

PO Box 1430

One Brunswick Square

Saint John, NB

 E2L 4K2

1999 03 11

Mr. Peter Vivian
Executive Director, Telecommunications 
Canadian Radio-television and
Telecommunications Commission
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A 0N2

Dear Mr. Vivian:

Subject:
Bell Canada’s Proposal to Change the Designation of the Split Rate Base Segments.


The Company has reviewed Bell Canada’s proposal to change the designation of the Split Rate Base segments and specifically the “Competitive Segment” to the “Other Segment”.

The Company has no difficulty in supporting this change.  The Company agrees that the “competitive” terminology is not necessarily appropriate as there are services that have varying degrees of competitiveness in the “Utility Segment” as well.  Changing the “Competitive Segment” to the “Other Segment” would alleviate this problem.

The Company notes that it would not be able to reflect this change in its 1998 SRB Manual update, but could adjust for future years.

Yours truly,

Richard A. Stephen
Director - Regulatory Matters

c.c.:
CRTC Regional Office  Halifax


CRTC Public Viewing Room - Ottawa


Bruce Richardson, CRTC (819) 997-4678
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